
 

To our wonderful community of helpers. 

We would like to say…… 

 
We will be holding a scrumptious breakfast, just for you, 

to say ‘THANK YOU’ for all the help you have given us 

this year. 

Where: Wallacia Public School. 

When: Tuesday October 17th at 7:30am 

Rsvp:  12th October 2017 (02 47 738 433) 


